
DECEMBER 04, 2017

Feinstein Sends More Request Letters Related
to Russia Investigation
Letters sent to Rick Dearborn, Maria Butina, Rick Clay

Washington—Judiciary Committee Ranking Member Dianne Feinstein (D-Calif.)
today sent three letters requesting information related to the Russia investigation.
Additional requests are expected to be sent in the coming weeks.

Letter to Rick Dearborn asks for an interview and documents related to efforts
by Alexander Torshin (an ally of Vladimir Putin) to arrange a meeting between
Putin and then-candidate Trump, and for communications Dearborn had with the
Trump campaign foreign policy team.

Letter to Maria Butina asks for an interview and documents related to efforts by
Torshin to arrange a meeting between Putin and then-candidate Trump.

Letter to Rick Clay asks for an interview and documents related to efforts by
Torshin to arrange a meeting between Putin and then-candidate Trump.

###

https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/7/3/737be4a8-ba24-40b1-b196-f998e196ba1f/23BD05E23225A61B409AB64F51E9AEC0.letter-to-dearborn.pdf
https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/d/d/dd239def-04b1-4b3a-8c41-53cd5b671f3f/AE4411E399C50229E0DC44F2F75AE7E2.letter-to-butina.pdf
https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/9/4/940b73fd-0974-4f8e-b126-4deae7e2b4f9/ECBA309A02BAD7A344384897C88F908E.letter-to-clay.pdf



